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Dear Parent / Carer, 

The Governing Body, Headteacher and Senior Leadership team would like to invite you to complete our parent voice questionnaire to help us assess our performance and assist with planning for the future. This information, alongside the informal feedback we receive will help us constantly improve what we can offer to the children and our community. 
In order to gain an accurate picture of our school, and determine ways in which we can continue to deliver the best education for your children, we need as many questionnaires completed as possible. If you have more than one child in school, we would appreciate a different questionnaire per child, as each of your children may have a different experience. 
The survey can be accessed by following the link on Dojo or our school website. If you would prefer a paper copy, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

We appreciate your support and thank you in advance for your help. 


Yours sincerely
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